
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This week the children have been making pancakes which they 
have really enjoyed! Our recipe had no dairy or sugar (but we did 
add a few raisins) and lots of the children have said they would 
like to make them again which is fantastic. We were counting out 
teaspoons and tablespoons and using lots of words to describe the 
mixture like wet, gluey, sticky and the final pancakes which were 
tasty, delicious and yummy!! 

We have found recently lots of children really enjoy the music area 
(particularly outside) and they have been singing their favourite 
songs. These have included ‘Dingle dangle scarecrow’, ‘Twinkle 
twinkle’, Five cheeky monkeys’ and ‘Wind the bobbin up’ to name 
just a few. You could see if your child can sing any to you at home 
and maybe even teach you one!  

We hope that you have found that our daily ‘stay and play’ has 
helped your child to settle in to Nursery and we would certainly 
like to continue this next half term. We will therefore keep having a 
daily ‘stay and play’ from 9:00-9:15, and we are planning to have 
some themes so that we can demonstrate activities you can do 
with your child to support them.  

Finally, this is of course the last week before the half term holiday. 
Just to remind you that the children will be coming back on 
Tuesday 30th October. We hope that you have a lovely break 
whatever your plans and we look forward to an exciting run up to 
the Christmas break. 

Thank you again from all of the Nursery team!  

19th October 2018 


